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Press Release 
 

Date Released: August 16, 2019 
 

During the Disaster Preparedness Day at the Fulton County Emergency Management Building, the 

Indiana State Department of Health and the Fulton County Health Department will be offering FREE 

rapid arsenic well water testing. The Disaster Preparedness event will be held from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 

p.m. August 24 at the Fulton County Emergency Management Building located at 1728 East State Road 

14 – Rochester. Bring your well water sample, 8 ounces or more, in a clean container to this event for 

arsenic testing. Please contact Shannon Shepherd, Environmental Director of the Fulton County Health 

Department, at (574)223-7730 with any questions.  
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